
Dear Committee Members:

Mink farms should be abolished. The minks are kept in small wire cages their entire lives. The buildings are crowed, dirty, dark  and 
smell, no way for any animal to be kept. Because of Covid-19 we now know these conditions breed zoonotic diseases, which Minks 
are subject to. Their killing is horrific, inhuman doesn't come close to describing the killing.  The U S Humane Society recently 
released a short film showing the inside a Mink farm and their death. You can ask the state director of the USHS to show you this 
film. I doubt you would be able to look at the entire film without looking away.  You can stop this horrendous inhumane industry that 
we don't need. Thank you.


